
March 31, 2025 

Dear Families of Marion Street, 

 

 Marion Street’s Belonging Committee is excited to be planning the second 
annual Marion Street Multicultural Fair. We are hoping that families would be willing to 
be a part of presenting at a station about your family’s culture and country of origin. All 
different cultures will have the opportunity to be represented during our fair. No food will 
be served at this event due to allergies. Your child is welcome to stay with you for the 
school presentation during the school day. However, please note that you will be 
responsible for their supervision at all times. 

Suggested ideas: 

• Create an informative display that describes your culture and history. 
• Demonstrate an activity such as henna designs, Hmong needlework craft  

displays, Chinese calligraphy, African children's games, etc. 
• Teach or demonstrate ethnic dance, music, or songs.  

If you are interested in sharing a celebration of your family’s background with the 
Marion Street community, please fill out the form below. 

The Multicultural Fair will be held the morning of May 16, 2025 on the blacktop 
behind the school. More details will be provided as we get closer to the day. Please 
return the completed form to Mrs. Castellano or Mrs. Puglisi by April 4th, 2025.  

      Sincerely, 

      The Marion Street Belonging Committee 

______________________________________________________________________ 

Multicultural Fair Participant 

 

Name :___________________________Phone Number: ______________ 

 

Email Address: ______________________________________________ 

 

Child’s name and class (if more than one, please list all) 
__________________________________________________________ 

 

Culture/Background I would love to share: _______________________ 


